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The bill should not have a direct fiscal impact on the state or local political subdivisions. 
The bill specifies that the database of individuals registered, and personal information of 
registered individuals contained within the database, for the Vax-A-Million campaign is 
confidential and is not a public record under Ohio’s Public Records Law. It is possible that there 
may be some costs to local courts if any violations of the Ohio Public Records Law occur. However, 
violations, if any do occur, would likely be infrequent. Thus, there should be no discernible 
ongoing costs for courts to adjudicate violations or for the state to defend their conduct or 
possibly make payments to a plaintiff. 
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